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On Thursday, April 5th, Saint Patrick Acad-

emy welcomed our alumni and community 

members to walk through our Austin 

Street school for one last time before we 

move to our new facility on Banfield Road 

in just a few weeks.  We had over 150 

guests walk through the halls, reminiscing 

about their days at St. Pat’s. Alumni signed 

the alumni wall before leaving and had 

their picture taken in front of the St. Pat-

rick School sign.  It was a great evening .  

Right: Morgan and the second grade class 

waved palm branches while preparing for 

Holy Week. This was a culminating activity 

from their Resurrection Eggs project.  

Left: The 5th graders used money from 

their charity dress down day to buy food 

to donate to  End 68 Hours of Hunger.  

This is a local organization that provides 

food to families in need for the weekend. 

Our students were responsible for buying 

healthy foods and dropping it off at the 

local chapter. 


